
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning in Reception this week – 13th November 2023 – Goldilocks & the 3 Bears 

Drawing Club Vocabulary 

 Each week the children learn new words relating to our 

theme of the week. They learn an action to help them 

remember each word. Ask your child about the words 

we have been learning this week. 

 Devastated 

 Guzzle 

 Slumber 

 Piping Hot 

Phonics 

Watch the story of the week here 

Maths 
Discovery Detectives                                       

(History, Geography, Science) 

Amazing Artists 

Welly Wednesday                                      

This week we had fun making a leaf mountain! 

We enjoyed running and jumping over the mountain 

then running through the leaves, throwing them in 

the air and making leaf angels. We revisited our 

knowledge of leaves and talked about how the 

leaves had changed colours.  

 

RE Continue your learning at home 

Make a healthy breakfast at 

home with your family. 

 

This week we recapped the value of friendship 

and learned about how Jesus chose the first of his 

special friends – disciples, at the Sea of Galilee.  

This week we have been learning about positional 

language – on, in, under, in front, next to, behind.  

We also learnt about time, thinking about day and 

night and which activities we do when, during the 

day/ night. 

We focussed on 4 main shapes – circle, triangle, 

square and rectangle, looking at their properties and 

making pictures with them. We folded a paper square 

in half to make 2 rectangles and in half again to 

make 4 squares, to develop the understanding of 

combining shapes to make new shapes.  

 

 

This week we have learnt the sounds: 

sh th ng nk 

We have now learnt all of the Phase 2 phonic 

sounds and have moved onto Phase 3 which 

includes digraphs (2 letters that make 1 sound).  

 

This week we learnt more about our new artist for 

the term – Wassily Kandinsky, a Russian 

Painter. We recapped and explored the primary 

colours – red, yellow and blue again and what 

happens when we mix them together. We learnt 

how to use the block paints to mix colours. 

 

This week we have been learning about how to be 

healthy. We have learnt that breakfast is the most 

important meal of the day and have discussed what we 

have for breakfast at home. We sorted different items into 

healthy and unhealthy options for breakfast and 

enjoyed tasting porridge with different flavours such as 

cinnamon, golden syrup and fruit. 

We also learnt about road safety this week, which 

included how to keep safe whilst crossing the road – 

holding an adult’s hand, stopping, looking and listening. 

 

Goldilocks & 

the 3 Bears 

 Wailed 

 Roared 

 Comfortable 

 Mischievous 

 

PE 

This week we joined in with a Cosmic Kids yoga 

session based on the story ‘We’re Going on a Bear 

Hunt’.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=0oUP2PFeOi8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=0oUP2PFeOi8

